
 

 

CITY COUNCIL STAFF REPORT 

Meeting: August 29, 2022 

 

Subject 

Consider the appointment of two City of Cupertino representatives to the Santa Clara 

County Unhoused Task Force 

 

Recommended Action 

Appoint two City of Cupertino representatives to the Santa Clara County Unhoused Task 

Force 

 

Discussion 

In January 2020, the Santa Clara County Board of Supervisors established an Unhoused 

Task Force (“UTF”) to work on serving homeless people in the County and helping them 

transition into temporary and permanent supportive housing. The UTF is scheduled to 

meet on September 16, 2022. 

 

The City of Cupertino’s current appointees to the UTF are former Councilmembers Steven 

Scharf and Rod Sinks. To ensure representation from the City on the UTF, Council must 

appoint two new representatives. Mayor Paul has recommended that Council appoint 

Vice Mayor Chao and himself to represent the City. 
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